
Boeing  to  Build  28  Super
Hornets for Kuwait
ARLINGTON, Va. — The Navy has awarded to Boeing $1.5 billion
for 28 F/A-18E/F Super Hornet strike fighters for the Kuwaiti
Air Force.

According  to  a  June  27  Defense  Department  contract
announcement, Boeing will build 22 single-seat F/A-18E and six
two-seat F/A-18F versions for Kuwait.

The  sale  of  the  Super  Hornets  was  approved  by  the  U.S.
Department of State in February.

Deliveries of the strike fighters to Kuwait is expected by
January 2021.

Kuwait’s air force previously ordered 32 older F/A-18C and
eight F/A-18D Hornets during the 1980s. It will be the second
foreign nation to order the Super Hornet, Australia being the
first.
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